
From: UrbanGrowth
To:
Cc: James Groundwater
Subject:
Date:

RE: Notification of RtS – Pitt Street South Over Station Development (SSD-10376 & SSD-8876-Mod-2) 
Wednesday, 7 October 2020 3:09:02 PM

Good afternoon,

Thank you for notifying Sydney Water of the abovementioned SSD RtS for the Pitt Street South
OSD.

We have reviewed the response to our submission on the EIS and are satisfied with the outcome
that the proponent has ‘noted and accepted’ our advice.

If you have any further questions, please contact UrbanGrowth@sydneywater.com.au.

Kind Regards,

Nicholas Geroulas
Growth Intelligence
City Growth and Development | Business Development Group
Sydney Water, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150

I support flexible work and I am sending this email at my convenience. 
I do not expect you to respond or reply outside of your usual hours.
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